
                   Scoil Naomh Feichín 
                Pupil Friendly Bí Cineálta Policy 

 
 

        Bí Cineálta! 
        We want everyone at our school to feel safe and happy. 
 If you think that you are being bullied or someone else is being 
bullied, you need to tell a teacher, another adult that you trust, ​
                       or a student council representative. 
                       They will know what to do to help! 

 
If a pupil tells a staff member that they are being bullied, we will: 
>​listen carefully to the pupil 
>​ask the pupil what they want to happen 
>​work together to create a plan 
>​talk to their parents/guardians 
>​talk to the other pupil(s) involved 
>​talk with the other pupils’ parents/guardians 
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